
Charles Williams, Acting Manager 
Nevada Operations Office 

ENIWETOK 

Enclosed for your information is 

UN ITEd STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20545 

The Commission discussed this on 
any specific action with respect 

a copy of the paper on Eniwetok. 
June 27, 1972. They did not .take 
to AEC participation in a rehabili- 

tation program. There was no objection offered to our efforts to 
clarify the extent of the radiological contamination with funding 
for work being left for further dialog with the Department of De- 
fense and Department of the Interior. 

The General Manager intends to take part in the development of AEC 
plans for involvement and funding of Eniwetok cleanup. The Nevada 
Operations Office should plan on keeping the Division of Operational 
Safety informed of your plans for the radiological survey and other 
activities in Eniwetok cleanup work to permit coordination with in- 
terests of other program divisions in Washington. 

We appreciate your assistance and cooperation in the radiological 
survey program. 

Enclosure: 
Staff Paper, SECY-2549 

dtd June 21, 1972 

cc w/d encl: 
W. W. Gay, U 

Assistant Director for 
Health Protection 

Division of Operational Safety 
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